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BREAKFAST CLUB Wednesday January 10, 2024

Banting’s breakfast club is up and running again. All Banting 
students are welcome to come to the Room 165 before 

school, from 7:40- 8:00am to start their day with bagels and 
cream cheese, milk, yogurt, and fruit.

 

There is no cost to access this great program, please come 
down and start your day off right.

 



Timetable Wednesday January 10, 2024

Are you wanting to make a timetable change for semester 2?  
Book your Guidance appointment now.  All changes must be 

made before the semester starts.  There will be limited 
timetable changes after the second semester has started.  Be 

sure to book your Guidance appointment today.

 



co-op fair Wednesday January 10, 2024

The co-op department will be hosting a co-op fair showcasing careers 
and apprenticeships --- on Thursday January 11th in the cafeteria. 

All period 1 and  2 classes and their teachers are invited to come down 
to peruse the displays anytime between 8:30-10:15 . There will be a 
scavenger hunt for students to complete as they visit the displays. 

Students please bring a pen! Hope to see you there!

 



Badminton Wednesday January 10, 2024

Badminton Team Tryouts start next Monday, January 15. Please use 
the QR code posted around the school to register. See Mr. Han if you 

have any questions.

 



Graduating Student Art Show Wednesday January 10, 2024

Come celebrate the talent and skills showcased in the Graduating 
Student Art Show: Serendipity at the Gibson Centre this month. 

Opening reception is on Thursday January 11 @5pm, the show runs 
until January 31st. 

 



Apprenticeship Speaker Wednesday January 10, 2024

Are you interested in an apprenticeship and would like to know more 
about the process? Guidance and Coop are hosting an Apprenticeship 
Speaker on Feb 7, 2024 at 7pm in the library for all families interested 

in learning more. Students and families are both welcome to attend 
in-person or virtually. OYAP, Guidance and the Coop department will 
be available for you to ask questions after the presentation. If you are 
interested in attending with your family, please fill out the Google form 

on your class D2L or see Ms. Jackson in Guidance.

 


